
 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Westgate City Center is Ready For Some Football 

 
Miller Lite Tailgate Parties Kick Off Season Home Opener And 

 Will Return For All Cardinals’ Home Games 
 
 

(Glendale, Ariz., September 5, 2008) – Beginning Sunday, September 14, Westgate City 
Center will kick off this season’s Miller Lite Tailgate Parties in conjunction with the Arizona 
Cardinals’ home opener at University of Phoenix Stadium.  Football fans will gather in 
Westgate’s WaterDance Plaza before every home game.  Family friendly tailgating will include 
interactive games and prizes on the Astroturf field, music, entertainment and the sale of food and 
beverages.    

Miller Lite Tailgate Parties will start at 10 a.m. for the season’s seven Sunday games.  
And this year fans can watch the morning game on Westgate’s larger-than-life, 30 by 50-foot, 
high-definition Miller LED screen.  Tailgating starts at 3:30 p.m. for the Monday, November 10 
game.   Parties last until the Cardinals take the field. 
   
 
WHO:  Miller Lite Tailgate Parties 

Glendale’s Westgate City Center 
 
WHERE:   Westgate City Center, WaterDance Plaza 
   Loop 101 and Glendale Avenue 
   Glendale, AZ 85305 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, September 14 10 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.    
   Sunday, October 5   10 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.  
   Sunday, October 12  10 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.              

Monday, November 10 3:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, November 23  10 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Sunday, December 7  10 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Sunday, December 14  10 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Sunday, December 28  10 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
 

COST:  Free, open to the public 
 
CONTACT: Nicole Traynor, 602-363-2298, ntraynor@ellmanco.com 

  
 

### 

http://www.westgatecitycenter.com/
http://www.westgatecitycenter.com/
http://www.millerlite.com/
http://www.universityofphoenixstadium.com/

